
The Parish Community of  

St. James, St. Francis Xavier and St. Mary’s 
 2118 Adjala-Tecumseth  

Townline, Colgan L0G 1W0  

72 Queen St 

Tottenham  

2458 4th Concession 

Achill  

Mass Times  

Monday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Tuesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Wednesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Friday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Saturday 10:30 am & 5:30 pm (St. James) 

Sunday 8:30 am (St. Mary’s) & 10:00 am (St. 

James) & 11:30 am (St. Francis) 

Office Hours  

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Email: stjamesco@archtoronto.org 

Phone: 905-936-4266 
Website: www.stjamesco.archtoronto.org 

Email the office if you would like a digital copy of the bulletin 

Sign up at the office for the code to St Francis Xavier for access 

to Adoration 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30pm-5:15pm at St. James 

Parish Priest: Fr. Eric Mah 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Monday, January 30 at 7:00 pm For the conversion of all souls 

Tuesday, January 31 at 9:30 am  Available for Mass intention—contact the Church office  

Wednesday, February 1 at 9:30 am   

For the people of God 

Vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the healing of Robyn Mills and the intentions of Hannah Fox 

Available for Mass intention—contact the Church office  

Friday, February 3 at 7:00 pm   

For the people of God 

Vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

Fiore Napolitano + 

Philip Pras + 

Lloyd Sweeney + 

Nelly Meyntz + 

Available for Mass intention—contact the Church office  

Saturday, February 4 at 10:30 am Donald Lytle + 

Saturday, February 4 at 5:30 pm  For the people of God 

Sunday, February 5 at 8:30 am Susan Gastaldi + 

Sunday, February 5 at 10:00 am Thomas Francis Gleeson + 

Sunday, February 5 at 11:30 am Giuseppa Zambito + 



 

First Communion &  
Confirmation 

 

First Communion and Confirmation registration is 
open! You can pick up a package at the back of the 
Church. The yellow package is for First Communion 

and the green package is for Confirmation.  
Packages are also available on our website.  

This coming Friday, February 3rd  
is the registration deadline! 

 

 

CWL  
 

The CWL is having a potluck and baby shower on 
Tuesday, January 31st at 6:30 pm in the St. James 

Church hall. New members are welcome! They will be 
collecting new baby items which will be sent to a  

shelter for young, expectant mothers. Please contact 
Diana to RSVP (dianaf530@gmail.com) for the  

potluck. Thank you in advance for your support! 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 
Next Friday, February 3rd is the First Friday of 

the month, so exposition of the Blessed  
Sacrament will follow the 7 pm Mass. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 

You can make a difference and help our neighbours in 
need by donating to our society at St. James.  

Donations can be made in cash using envelopes at the 
back of the Churches, or by going online at 

www.ssvp.ca. Please follow the prompts to direct the 
donation to the St. James Conference in Tottenham. 
Donations of $20 or more will be given a tax receipt. 
Your donation will go towards purchasing gift cards 

for those in need. Should you or 
someone you know need our support, 
please leave a voicemail at 905-936-

4266 ext. 5. The phone line is  
confidential and your call will be  

returned within two days. 

 

Dominican Friars Youth Interfaith Video Contest 2023 

The Office for Interreligious Dialogue invites high school students to participate in the Youth Interfaith Video Contest sponsored 
by the Dominican Friars of Toronto in collaboration with The Catholic Register, and Salt + Light Media.  

The theme of the contest is, “A Pathway to the Future,” taken from the United Nations’ International Day of Human Fraternity: 
https://www.un.org/en/observances/human-fraternity 

This is an opportunity for young learners to explore the theme and appreciate the value of diverse faith traditions. We  
encourage participants to not only highlight the contest theme but to reach out to collaborate and engage with people of  

diverse cultural and religious backgrounds. The contest begins on Monday, February 6 and closes on Monday, April 17.  
The length of the video should not be more than three minutes. For complete contest details, please see the poster at the  

back of the Church or visit https://bit.ly/3ZF99kF.  
The video can be submitted at this link: https://www.catholicregister.org/videocontest. 

 
For any queries, please contact Office for Interreligious Dialogue, at Interreligious@archtoronto.org  

or call 416-934-3400 ext. 527. 

 

Building Fund Collection Next Weekend 
 
Next weekend there will be a second collection for the building fund. 
There are several building maintenance projects underway. We are still 
in the process of getting quotes and are in dialogue with the  
Archdiocese for approvals. 
· St James - replacement of steam boilers with a new heating system 
· New front doors for St. James 
· Repairs to the Church office 
There are several larger projects being considered based on the  
recommendations from an engineer and an architect who have  
prepared building condition reports. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

 

 
Check out Fr. Eric’s podcast, Catholic Latte, on YouTube, iTunes, Spotify, Podbean, and Stitcher. 

http://www.ssvp.ca
https://www.catholicregister.org/videocontest

